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National Labor Relations Board Strikes Pro-Employer Stance

News

12.12.17 

The article, “National Labor Relations Board Strikes Pro-Employer Stance” published in the

Business Insurance newsletter, reported on the December 1 memorandum distributed by the new

NRLB general counsel citing the pro-employer changes the agency is going under.

Steve Bernstein, a partner in Tampa, said, “A resounding signal is being sent … that there is a new

sheriff in town and (the NLRB) will be much more open to alternative ways of looking at things,”

which should be to employers’ benefit.

To read the full article, please visit Business Insurance.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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